
The message of gratitude issued by the leader following the success
success of athletes - 21 /Oct/ 2021

Following the success of our nation's athletes in the world Greco-Roman wrestling championship, Ayatollah
Khamenei issued a message, showing his gratitude towards these heroes and their coaches.

The entire message of the supreme leader are as follows:

In The Name of Allah, The Most Beneficent, The Most Merciful

Congratulations to the national Greco-Roman wrestling heroes and their coaches, who made everyone very happy,
especially the youth. May Allah bless you with success.

Sayyed Ali Khamenei

11th of October, 2021

 19th of Mehr, 1400
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